
 

 

4848 Pearl Avenue, San José, California 95136-2701 
www.holyfamilysanjose.org  *  ĩ.me/holyfamilysanjose 

February 5, 2017         5th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Welcome to Holy Family! 
Newcomers Gathering Every Sunday 

(except for holiday weekends) at 10:45am 
in the Community Center. 

 

Eucharist (Mass) 
 

Sat:   8:30 am & 5:30 pm (Vigil) 
Sun:   8 am, 9:30 am, 11:15 am, 6 pm  
Mon:       8:05 am 
Tue – Fri: 7:30 am 
Holy days: As announced  
Holidays: 10 am 
 Vietnamese Mass: Sat: 7:30 pm  

 

Parish Office Hours 
 

   M-F Mornings:   10:00 am—12:00 pm;  
   Mon-Thu: 1:00 pm – 7:00 pm   
   Fri:         1:00 pm – 5:00 pm   
   Saturday: 10 am - 2 pm 
   Sunday:                9 am - 1 pm 

 

Contact Us 
Parish Office ………………….408-265-4040 
School Office………………....408-978-1355 
Faith Formation……………..408-265-5374 
Life Teen /Edge……………...408-265-8650 
Hospital Emergency…   …..408-622-5167 

 

Pastoral & AdministraƟon 
Rev Andrew V. Nguyen Pastor   
X 115 avnguyen@dsj.org 
Rev Edsil Ortiz Vicar, Pastoral Care Director   
X 122 eortiz@dsj.org 
Dcn Ray Gans Deacon  
 rgans@dsj.org 
Christina Fenn Faith Formation Director   
X 163 cfenn@dsj.org 
Jeff Gans Faith FormaƟon Coordinator  
X 164 jgans@dsj.org 
Kathy Bohac Faith Formation Associate   
X 110  kbohac@dsj.org 
Rachel Garcia Business Manager   
X 123  rgarcia@dsj.org 
Anne Hashimoto Parish Secretary  
X 113 ahashimoto@dsj.org 
Jessica Stalions Administrative Assistant  
X 111 jstalions@dsj.org 
Linda Lariz Bookkeeper   
X 165 llariz@dsj.og 
 

Bridgit McGarry School Principal  
Laura Seminatore School Vice-Principal 
Theresa Mattson School Advancement  



 

 

EucharisƟc AdoraƟon 
 

Weekdays:    12 pm - 3 pm 
1st Fridays:  8 am – 5 pm Benedic on 

 

Infant BapƟsm 
 

PreparaƟon can begin before  or aŌer 
the birth of your child.   

Call 408-265-4040 for more info. 
 

ChrisƟan IniƟaƟon 
(Bap sm, Confirma on, Communion)  

If interested in the Catholic faith  
or compleƟng the sacraments of  

iniƟaƟon as an adult, youth or child,  
contact 408-265-5374. 

 

ReconciliaƟon (Confession) 
 

Saturdays, 4 pm - 5 pm,  
or by appointments at 408-265-4040.  

 

Ministry to the Sick & Homebound 
 

Communion or AnoinƟng of the Sick  
can be arranged for the sick or  
homebound at 408-265-4040. 

 

Wedding 
 

Couples should contact a priest at 
408-265-4040 at least six months prior 

to the proposed date of wedding.

Upcoming Events 
 

Feb 11 Valentine’s Dinner Dance 
Feb 15  6:30pm Adult Faith Formation 
                  —Blessie & Ernie La Scola 
Feb 20  President’s Day Holiday,  
  Office closed, Mass at 10am 
Feb 25   10am Karlo Broussard—   
                   Catholic Answers Speaker 
Mar   1  Ash Wednesday 
Mar   4  School Enchanted Evening 
Mar 16  7pm Lenten Penance Service 
Mar 18  Parish Retreat w/Dan Schutte 

 
ENCHANTED EVENING March 4th at the Biltmore Hotel & Suites 

 

Enchanted Evening is Holy Family School's biggest fundraiser! This evening is full of camaraderie and an 
excellent evening out at a fantastic price. Funds raised help our school reach goals for: Curriculum materials 

for English/Language Arts, Athletics, Art programs, and Adaptive technology. This event includes dinner, silent auction, 
live auction and dancing. It is such a great event to support and this year's theme is: A Night on the Red Carpet. Please 
contact Aileen Styczynski if you are interested in attending, astyczynski@gmail.com or 408-386-5405.  

Holy Family School News 

 
 
 
Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 
 

“The fruit of Silence is prayer.  The fruit of Prayer is faith.  
The fruit of Faith is love. The fruit of Love is service.  The 
fruit of Service is peace.”  - St. Mother Teresa  

 

Indeed, prayer is the root of all virtues for through prayer one can 
discover the inner peace and many gifts that this world cannot offer. In 
our effort of promoting and living intimately with our Lord via prayer, I 
have continuously suggested one should deliberately pray at least 10 
minutes a day.  For months now, our parish and school have adopted a 
new way of praying that is more intimate and family-oriented.  
 

Baskets are located in the vestibule as well as in the school office; one 
can drop off one’s petition at anytime into the basket.  Everyone is 
encouraged to pick up a prayer petition and pray for that intention for one 
week.  Once done, everyone is encouraged to pick up another petition 
and pray for another week.  The process is repeated weekly.  
 

While praying, first and foremost, one ought to give thanks to the Lord 
for all the blessings one has received.  “Rejoice always, pray without 
ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will of God in 
Christ Jesus for you.” (1 Thessalonians 5:16-18).  Thereon, one may offer 
prayers by praying the Rosary, Lectio Divina, visiting the Blessed 
Sacrament, etc. with the intention of offering one’s time and sacrifice for 
the prayer request.  Or simply, offering any short prayers for the intention 
many times throughout the day.  With our collaborative efforts in praying 
for one another, in expressing our solidarity via prayer to our Lord, we 
will indeed achieve the inner peace that this world cannot give, and not to 
mention the tremendous grace that God will grant according to God’s 
will— “…pray for one another, that you may be healed. The effective 
prayer of a righteous man can accomplish much.” (James 5:16) 
 

Let’s continue to heed this initiative as a way we express our care for one 
another in our community as well as putting our Christian faith into 
practice.  May the Lord in His love and mercy grant 
our community of faith and those who are seeking 
God’s will the serenity as well as the eternal life. 
 
God bless, 

 
 

 
 

Fr. Andrew V. Nguyen 



 

 

Mass Intentions 
Feb  4     5:30 pm  Mildred Cabral +  
Feb  5  8:00 am  George Downs +  
  9:30 am  HF Parish & School 
            11:15 am  HF Parish & School 
  6:00 pm  Thomas Matthew  + 

Feb  6  8:05 am  Joseph  &  
                                  Anne Aclinou +  
Feb  7  7:30 am  Mr. Chacko  +  
Feb  8  7:30 am  Mrs. Aley  +  
Feb  9  7:30 am  John Cook  +  
Feb 10  7:30 am  Marge Rodarte  +  
Feb 11  8:30 am  Norbert Mattern +  
  5:30 pm  Rick Holl  +  
Feb 12  8:00 am  HF Parish & School 
  9:30 am  Angeles Villar  +  
            11:15 am  HF Parish & School 
  6:00 pm  Abraham Philip 
 

Please Pray 
For those who have died:   
Erma Pellant 
 

For those who are ill:   
Ed Cruz, Mary Dao, Fran Marin,  
Laura Ramirez 

Next week: 6th Ordinary Time *  February 11 & 12 

Students 1st-12th Grade  
can be Ministers at Mass 

If you would like to find out more about 
being a candle bearer, lector, altar server, 
usher, singer, musician or Extraordinary 
Minister of the Eucharist stop by the par-
ish office to fill out an interest form. 
Training provided! We work with you 
for flexible scheduling. 

Liturgy Focus Date  Time  Music Presider  

Reconciliation Sat 2/11 4:00pm  Fr. Edsil 

General Sat 2/11 5:30pm Simbang Gabi Fr. Andrew 

General Sun 2/12 8:00am AFG Fr. Edsil 

Young Families Sun 2/12 9:30am AFG Fr. Edsil 

General Sun 2/12 11:15am Kat Sylvan Fr. Andrew 

Youth Sun 2/12 6:00pm Life Teen Fr. Andrew 

 

Stewardship Report 
 

January 28 & 29, 2017 
 

Offertory by Mass 
Saturday, 5:30pm .......... $1,268.00 
Sunday, 8am .................. $2,000.50 
Sunday, 9:30am ............. $2,412.00 
Sunday 11:15am ............ $2,888.00 
Sunday 6pm .................. $1,076.37 
Received in Office ........ $1,449.00 
Credit Card Receipts ............... $00 
Parish Pay Receipts ....... $2,947.00 
   Total ........................ $14,040.87 
 

Average Weekly Goal:  $18,000 
Average for January: $17,675.37 
Variance for January:  - $1,623.15 
 

2nd Collection: $3,350.83 
St. Vincent de Paul 

 

Thank you for your generosity. 

PARISH RETREAT 
Save the date! Dan Schutte will be coming to Holy Family on March 18th  
10am – 3pm for a parish Lenten retreat.  Flyer/registration form is available 
in the parish office or on our website. 

Gaudium in Itenere 
Adult Faith Formation 

Wednesdays 6:30pm Hospitality,  
7-8pm Speaker 

 

Feb. 15 – Courage to Examen and 
Renew- Blessie and Ernie La Scola 

Valentine’s Dinner Dance 
Saturday, February 11th 

Doors open at 6pm.  
$30 per person,  

No tickets sold at the door.  
 

Menu: Assorted Appetizers, Berry & 
Walnut Salad, Chicken Piccata, 
Vegetarian Lasagna, Mashed 
Potatoes Alfredo, Green Bean & Red 
Pepper Sauté, Dessert Bar.  
 

Music and dancing following dinner. 
Hosted by the Columbiettes. 

 

Tickets available in the parish office. 

Please Consider Volunteering 
for Hospital Ministry 

Many Catholics who lie in local hos-
pital beds are desperate for a visit 
and spiritual lift. If you could help, 
please contact the Holy Family Of-
fice or Deacon Ray for information 
about how to participate as a pastoral 
and communion minister. Your  visit 
could make a big difference in 
someone’s hospital stay. 

Catholic Answers Speaker 
Save the date for an inspiring talk by 
a Catholic apologist from Catholic 
Answers -  Karlo Broussard! 
February 25, 10-11:30am in the 
Community Center 
This talk is open to everyone! Invite 
your friends! 

Visit our Websites: 
Parish: holyfamilysanjose.org 

School: holyfamilyschoolsj.com 
 

“Like” our Facebook page: 
fb.me/HolyFamilySanJose 

 

Download our Parish App: 
Visit myparishapp.com or Text app to 

phone number 88202 

MAKE A “JOYFUL NOISE” 
Prepare for Easter in a special way! Join 
the choir for Triduum – Holy Thursday, 
Good Friday and Easter Vigil (April 13-
15). All voices and ages (10 and up); 
instrumentalists also. Join as a family. 
Come for one event or all three. Practic-
es are Tuesday evenings 8:00-9:00pm. If 
you are interested, please leave your 
name and contact information with the 
parish office. 

We all know the things that make us 
happy, but we don’t always do them. 
Lent is an opportunity to change that. 
This year we invite you to do some-
thing different. Join Dynamic Catho-
lic for Best Lent Ever, a free email  
program featuring internationally 
acclaimed speaker and New York 
Times bestselling author Matthew 
Kelly. From Ash Wednesday to East-
er, you’ll get short, inspirational vid-
eos from Matthew Kelly and person-
al reflections from Dynamic Catholic 
team members that will help you 
identify what stands between you 
and happiness . . . and what to do 
about it. Are you ready for your best 
Lent ever? Sign up for FREE at 
BestLentEver.com 



 

 

 

ColumbieƩes 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Barbara Jorgensen - 408-778-7328 
Barbara_Jorgensen@msn.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Len Piazzon:  408-268-5196 

lepazz@hotmail.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency financial 

assistance, call the parish office for  
an appointment  

 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with JeaneƩe, 408-723-0445. 
 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

Encore Amour -- Re-Married 
Encoreamour.webs.com 

Laura Trovato,  
408-295-4793  

 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 12:30 Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

Small Things Count 
Here’s a winter to-do list:  
1) Check and turn on your heater & be 
sure your outside animals have warmth 
and protection from the cold.   
2) Dig out heavy coats and sweaters 
for your family & set aside those in 
good condition that no longer fit or you 
don't use and drop them off at a charity 
or shelter for the homeless.   
3) Buy more groceries at one time so 
you don't need to go out into the cold 
so often & donate some non-perishable 
food items to a local food bank to help 
hungry families.  
4) Cook heartier meals for your family 
& dedicate some hours to a soup 
kitchen to help feed the hungry.  
5) Lay in a supply of board games to 
play with your kids when it's too cold 
to go out to play & call to chat with 
someone who is alone and not able to 
go out even when it's warm. -- This 
winter, think of both your 
immediate and your extended family. 
 
 

Call Jackie O’Donnell at  622-5372 or 
write c/o Holy Family. 

Catholic Roadmap 
Working with policy makers on 
behalf of the Bishops of California, 
the California Catholic Conference 
(CCC) adheres to Catholic teaching 
and doctrine to guide its efforts at the 
State Capitol and beyond. The CCC 
has published its six 2017 issue 
briefs, which guide us through the 
legislative session. Read the one 
about Faith in the Public Square at 
http://www.cacatholic.org/ 

Mental Illness Help 
NAMI (National Alliance on Mental 
Illness) What is it?  Don't wait till a 
mental illness crisis hits, find out now. 
 

NAMI's mission is to help people with 
a lived experience of a mental illness 
and families by providing support and 
education and to reduce the stigma and 
discrimination in the community. 
 

For information or questions contact 
Rich Berryessa 408-578-3075 

Tijuana Immersion Trip   
  

Join Fr. Andrew for a trip that chang-
es lives and communities…  

including ours! 
  

Last year Holy Family joined the BA-
SICS Tijuana Ministry on a immersion 
experience to build homes for families 
in dire need and minister to women, 
children and teens in Tijuana's very 
impoverished La Morita area. This year 
Fr. Andrew will be coming on the trip, 
and he wants you to come with him! 
There will be two trip opportunities  
this year. They are: 
 

Week 1:  June 25 – July 2   -  This 
week will be for home building only. 
*Fr. Andrew’s Week     
Week 2:  July  9 – 16  -  This week 
will include home building plus special 
programs for Mothers, Children and 
Teens. 
 

For more information please contact  
Deacon Bob Malone at 408-640-0206 
or bmalone@dsj.org 

Young Catholic Professionals  
Executive Speaker Series  

 

February 7 at St. William’s Parish 
(611 S El Monte Ave, Los Altos Hills, 
CA 94022) featuring Y CP National 
Board Member, Mike Guarino 
 

Optional Mass at 6:15pm; Doors open 
for the ESS at 6:45pm. Light appetiz-
ers, drinks, and an AWESOME testi-
mony will be shared! 
https://www.facebook.com/
events/157421831413259/ 
Mike Guarino, one of our National 
YCP Board Members, will be flying in 
from Tampa, FL to share his witness. 
Mike is a successful CEO, proud fa-
ther, and even met Pope Francis! This 
is an event you won't want to miss. We 
will be hosting an optional Mass at 
6:15pm for those who can make it. If 
you can't make Mass, we would still 
love to see you at 6:45pm for the ESS. 
Bring your friends, all are welcome :) 

Catholic Professionals  
Speaker Event  

Thursday, February 9 
at Three Flames Restaurant Banquet 
Room, 1547 Meridian Avenue, SJ. 
7am Mass – Msgr. John Sandersfeld 
presiding; 7:35am - Speaker Program 
Come hear Paige Kaneb, Northern 
California Innocence Project Attorney 
Santa Clara University Program speak 
on “Justice Delayed:  Stories of 
Wrongful Conviction” 
 

Reservations needed:  $15 Members,   
$20 Non-Members. 
RSVP at: 408-491-9229 or  
www.sjcatholicprofessionals.com 
or cpbcinfo@gmail.com 

Want to watch FREE 
Catholic movies from 
the comfort of your 

own couch? Interested in learning 
more about the Catholic faith at a time 
convenient for you? Check out 
FORMED.ORG using the par ish 
code PWZ8DW for all movies, audio 
and much, much more!  Questions? 
Contact – Christina (cfenn@dsj.org) 
for more information. 



 

 

Catholic Pilgrimage to Our Lady of  
Guadalupe Shrine & Mexico City 

 

December 8 – 13, $2,379.00 per person including air from 
San Jose, breakfast, lunch & dinner, Holy Mass everyday. 
Hosted by St. Frances Cabrini Parish. For a flyer or more 
information please call Cathie or Mike Milano at 1-800-
773-2660. 

"Embrace Trust"  
LOS ANGELES RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CONGRESS 

February 24-26 
The LA Religious Education Congress is a great oppor-
tunity to learn about different aspects of our faith. It is a 
weekend filled with excellent speakers, dynamic and up-
lifting prayer and thousands of other people hungry to 
learn more about sharing the Word of God.  
 

LACongress is held at the Anaheim Convention Center, 
located at 800 West Katella Avenue, directly south of Dis-
neyland and Disney California Adventure. 
 

COST: The registration fee for  Congress covers admis-
sion to all events, ticketed workshops, concerts, liturgies 
and exhibits (name badges required) throughout the three 
days. Fees for the Congress days are: $80. 
 

NOTE: If you did not mail in your  Registration Form by 
February 3, please register online or at the Convention 
Center. Online registration closes at 9am Sunday of Con-
gress.  

 

For more information about the Congress please visit their 
website: recongress.org. Hotel and r egistration infor -
mation can be found on the website. 
 

If you plan on going, we’d love to see you and share a 
meal. Let us know if you’re going, and we will have a 
dinner together! Cfenn@dsj.org  

Sacred Scripture Study 
 

A new study just began! Peter: Cornerstone of 
Catholicism - This powerful resource was created to lead 
you deeper into Scripture as you read, reflect, and 
respond. In TEN sessions, YOU will explore the life of 
Peter, from his first encounter with Jesus to his own 
crucifixion.  Includes a video presentation by Dr. Tim 
Gray. 
 

It is an opportunity to deepen your relationship with 
Jesus...with like-minded individuals.  
 

Please reserve your study guide. 
Morning group: Mondays 10am – 12pm. Contact Donna 
Holt, 408-371-3682 or  
 

Evening group: Tuesdays 7-8:45pm. Contact Terry 
Giorgetti, tgetti@aol.com or text: 408-497-9276 

Newcomers welcome!   

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  

Hope Room. All are welcome! 

Join us in EDGE this week as we come to a greater 
understanding of what it means when we profess that the 
Church is One.  
 

In Life Teen  we will look at love from a Trinitarian 
perspective and bring awareness to the many counterfeits 
of romantic love that we experience in our day-to-day 
lives. The Life Night builds hope of being loved and loving 
others in an extraordinary way.  
 

Holy Homework is looking for more volunteers to help 
supervise during the week. Please visit 
holyfamily.ivolunteer.com/holyhomework to sign up. 
 

Our Holy Family EDGE Retreat is February 10-12, 
registration can be found in the office or online. 
 

Save the date for our youth fundraiser, Holy Smokes! This 
year we will having our event on Saturday, April 29. 
 

All registration forms are available at 
holyfamilysanjose.org (under Faith Formation/Youth & 
Young Adults) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org. 

Have you ever thought about becoming a Sister?  
 

Single Catholic women ages 18 - 40 are invited to a Reli-
gious Vocation Discernment Retreat with the Daughters of 
Charity of St. Vincent de Paul March 10-12 in Los Altos 
Hills, California (Bay Area).  If you would like to know 
more about attending this prayerful and reflective discern-
ment retreat, contact Sister Lisa Laguna, D.C. at 650/949-
8890, 213-210-9903, or email us at Srlla-
guna@doc1633.org. Find us on Facebook at: Daughters of 
Charity Vocations U.S., follow us at Twitter.com/
DofCharity or read about us on www. DaughtersOfChari-
ty.com. Register for the retreat at www.Daughters-Of-
Charity.com/retreats/.  

HURRY HURRY HURRY!  Time is running 
out to register for the next Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend.  Let a cozy weekend for 
just the two of you keep you warm on these 
long winter nights. The next Marriage Encoun-

ter Weekend is March 17-19, in Mountain View.  For 
more information visit our website at: sanjosewwme.org or 
contact Ken & Claranne at applications@ 
sanjosewwme.org or 408-782-1413.  

The De La Salle Christian Brothers invite young men 
ages 18 - 35 to a “Come & See” Weekend Retreat 

from March 3 – 5 at their retreat center  
in the Napa Valley. 

This is an opportunity to learn more about the spirituality, 
community life, and mission of the Brothers. Through 
prayer and conversation, participants will be able to take 
away a deeper understanding of the Brother vocation.  By 
their commitment to teach passionately, pray deeply, live 
simply, and stand with the poor, the De La Salle Christian 
Brothers bring the Gospel into the educational setting to 
young people in over 80 countries around the world. 
 

Please contact Br. Chris Patiño, FSC, Director of Vocation 
Ministry, at brochrisfsc@dlsi.org for more information or 
visit www.brothersvocation.org. 


